Hot Line Number 126 - 30 January 2020

Match Committee

Congratulations to David Crombie and Jan Spang on winning the club mixed pairs on the weekend.

Hamish Wilson is away on leave for the next few weeks, looking after the men's match committee while he is away is Peter Doell. There won't be any online match chart updates over this time but Peter will keep the charts in the men's match room up to date.

Best of luck to those Burnside teams playing at New Brighton on finals weekend

Saturday @ 8.30am – Women's Sevens versus Elmwood Park Saturday @ 11.00am – Men's Fours Semi Final versus Halswell Saturday @ 2.30pm – Men's Pairs Semi Final versus Redcliffs / Mt Pleasant

Sunday @ 8,30am – Men's Pairs Final

Sunday @ 8.30am – Women's Triples Final versus Allenton

Sunday @ 11.00am - Men's Fours Final

Sunday @ 11.00am – Women's Pairs Final versus Elmwood Park Sunday @ 2.30pm – Women's Under 5 Singles Final versus Oxford **Get along and support our Burnside teams....**

Bar Duty

Monday 3 February 4.00 to 6.00 pm - Kevin Callaghan (also

Shift Manager for the week)

Friday 7 February 4.00 to 6.00 pm - Matt Small Saturday 8 February, 4.00 to 6.00 pm - Craig Schroder

Saturday Afternoon Bowls - 1 February 2020 - Festival Bowls

Festival Bowls is for anyone (women and men) who is not involved in the Men's Triples championship games on Saturday afternoon and would like a game of social (but competitive) bowls. The format will be Festival Bowls and details will depend on numbers. Entry is \$3.00 pp for prizes; dress is mufti. Please enter on the entry sheets in either of the match rooms or on the Club's website (click on Tournaments on the top line menu, go to the Enter Club Competitions on-line box and follow the prompts making sure you have the correct date) or ring Ken Wilson-Pyne on 3582457. Please enter by 6-00 pm on Friday and you will be guaranteed a game. Later entries than this will be accepted only if there are any vacancies. Starting time is 1-30 pm so please register your presence at the Office window by 1-20 pm on Saturday. The weather forecast is for 22 degrees and cloud.

Any queries please contact Ken Wilson-Pyne at 358 2457.

From the Editor's desk

Pleasing that there was a good turnout for the Etiquette session last evening. Well done to the organisers. For those of us that missed this session then hopefully another will be scheduled for the start of the new season.























